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September 18, 2024 
 

VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT  
 
WHO:  Anne Arundel County Department of Public Works (DPW) 
   
WHAT: Spriggs Farm Shoreline Stabilization -P468709 
 
WHEN: Tuesday, October 8, 6:00-7:00pm 
 
WHERE: Via ZOOM.US 

Please click the link below to join the webinar: 
https://aacounty.zoom.us/j/84628043395?pwd=gn98yOkqVyFxLBbzmqBqgrbXgZ4GoO.1 
Passcode: XiFW&n0+ 
Or One tap mobile: +13017158592,,84628043395#,,,,*92702215# US (Washington DC) 
Or Telephone: +1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC)   888 475 4499 US Toll Free 
Webinar ID: 846 2804 3395 
Passcode: 92702215 

 
A pre-construction public meeting has been scheduled from 6:00-7:00pm via Zoom to discuss the 
upcoming construction at Spriggs Farm Park. A living shoreland will be constructed to reduce erosion 
along the actively eroding banks of Spriggs Farm Park, located at 965 Bayberry Drive in Arnold.  
 
During the meeting, DPW will update residents about the upcoming construction and what to expect. 
Within the next couple of weeks, Shoreline Design LLC will begin the necessary stakeouts and 
preparation for construction. The parking area closest to the water will be closed during construction, 
but the parking area outside the locked gate should not be impacted.  Portions of the trails may be closed 
during construction and access to the water will also be impacted.  The project is anticipated to be 
completed by May 2025. 
 
Anyone needing accommodations must contact DPW Customer Relations at 410-222-7582 or by email 
at pwcust00@aacounty.org at least seven days in advance of the event.  TTY users please call via 
Maryland Relay 7-1-1.  All materials are available in alternative formats upon request. 
 
Las personas que necesiten servicios de interpretación de idiomas deben ponerse en contacto con el 
servicio de atención al cliente del DPW al 410-222-7582, o por correo electrónico 
a pwcust00@aacounty.org, al menos con siete días de antelación al evento. Todo el material escrito 
estará disponible en el idioma deseado si se solicita. 


